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REMCo Executive board is in the process of implementing the action plan that for this 
biennium.  
 
We will be starting our membership drive in November. Gerald Holmes and Sherwin 
Rice are co-chairing the membership drive committee. Further plans are in progress for 
announcing our membership drive. 
 
Anne Coleman has volunteered to be on the editorial board of NCL. 
 
REMCo is also investigating participating in career fairs at the 11 HBCUs in North 
Carolina. 
 


